

TOWN OF MILLVILLE BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING

July 27, 2005

The meeting duly posted with the Town Clerk, opened at 8:30 PM Present were: Chairperson Diane McCutcheon, Vice Chairman Paul Savage, Brian Dicks and Thomas Petrowicz and Ken Gikas Also present were Executive Secretary Suzanne Horne

Millville Elementary School water issue: The School Department is stating the Town is responsible for the current water problem at the school where there is apparently an issue with water pressure. The Boas agree that the Town pays for the bills and the funding source should be from the \$80,000 that was appropriated at the May Annual Town Meeting line item #0001-930-5309-03 BMR Corrosion Control. The Board would like to make sure that if needed Joe Lemay (for Heavy equipment) or Darling Well be

contacted.

S.V.Horne

Diane McCutcheon

Chairperson

Paul Savage, Vice Chairman